
STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTIES OF POTTER

AND RANDALL

CITY OF AMARILLO

On the 7th day of May 2019, the Amarillo City Council met at 12:00 p.m. for a work
session which was held in the Council Chamber located on the third floor of City Hall at
601 South Buchanan Street, with the following members present:

GINGER NELSON MAYOR

ELAINE HAYS COUNCILMEMBER NO. 1

FREDA POWELL COUNCILMEMBER NO. 2

EDDY SAUER COUNCILMEMBER NO. 3

HOWARD SMITH COUNCILMEMBER NO. 4

Absent were none. Also in attendance were the following administrative officials:

JARED MILLER CITY MANAGER

KEVIN STARBUCK ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER

BRYAN MCWILLIAMS CITY ATTORNEY

STEPHANIE COGGINS ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER
FRANCES HIBBS CITY SECRETARY

Mayor Nelson established a quorum, called the meeting to order, welcomed those in
attendance and the following items of business were conducted:

PUBLIC COMMENT

Rusty Tomlinson, 5700 Canyon Drive, stated he represented de Confederate Amarillo.
He read from a Dallas article that stated Texas has removed more confederate statues
than any other state over the last three years. He asked the statue be removed from
Ellwood Park. Jon Mark Beliue, 3419 Fleetwood Drive, thanked the Council for their
service the last two years. He also thanked them for continuing on for the next two years
to continue moving the city forward. There were no further comments.

ATTEST:

Frances Hibbs, City Secretary Ginger Nelson, Mayor
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